
 
 
 

 
Saturday, February 05, 2022 

  

 

Year 9 Pathways and Parents’ Consultation Evening 
Wednesday 9th February 2022, 4.00-6.00pm 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 9 Parents Evening, taking place on Wednesday 9th February. 
 
It is essential that all parents attend this evening because it provides you with an opportunity to meet with a key 
member of staff from either our Leadership Team or our Pastoral Team to discuss your son/daughters progress 
this year and to look at subject specific targets to improve, in anticipation of the pathways process and picking 
their KS4 curriculum.  
 
Staff will be available between 4.00pm and 6.00pm. You will be presented on arrival with your child’s latest 
interim report, which details their target grades and current working at grades as well as personalised subject 
specific targets. We hope that this document helps to inform your conversations with teachers on the evening. 
We encourage students to be present during these conversations.  
 
Parents Evening also marks the start of our support for yourself and your child through the pathways process. 
On the evening you will also receive your child’s Pathways booklet with information about their KS4 pathway 
and the Information, support and guidance we will be offering as we all start the KS4 journey together.  
 
Due to current risk assessments, and in the interests of public health, we will be holding a separate Pathways 
Information Evening with Miss Atkins and Mr Wagstaff on Wednesday 16th February from 5pm. Further details 
will be available on the evening and included in your data packs. 
 
On the evening Miss C. Dempsey and Mr K. Webster will both be available for any pastoral or achievement issues 
relating to your child. Please contact us to arrange an appointment if you feel this will be necessary. Mr Wagstaff 
and Miss Atkins will also be available on the evening to answer any queries you have regarding the pathways 
process in advance of our online information evening.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to form tutors by Wednesday 9th February. 
 
We very much look forward to seeing you at the Parents’ Evening.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Leigh Moore     Myk Wagstaff 
Principal                     Vice Principal 
 

Please return to Form Tutor by Friday 4th February 
 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 9th February 2022 
 
Student Name …………………………………………………………………………  
We have received the letter reminding us of the Year 9 Parents’ Evening.  

 We will be attending  

 We will be unable to attend (Please tick as appropriate)  
 
Parent Signature …………………………………………………………..…..                     Date ………………… 


